Bob Taft Barbara Riley
Governor Director
30 East Broad Street « Columbus, Ohio 43215-3414
http:/jfs.ohio.gov
December 13, 2005
Chris Robinson

Emergency First Response Corp
30151 Tomas Street
Rancho Santa Margarita, CA 92688

Dear Mr. Robinson:

[ am writing in response to your request that trainers from your organization, Emergency First
Response, be approved to provide training services in CPR to child care staff in Ohio. The
training you offer will meet the state's licensing and certification requirements for training in this
required curriculum.

Thank you for your interest in providing these services to child care staff. If you have any
questions or concerns, please see my contact information below.

Sincerely,

M Ji.

Stephanie Shafer, Supervisor

Ohio Department of Job and Family Services

Bureau of Child Care and Development

Policy and Evaluation Section

255 E. Main St., 3rd Floor

Columbus, Ohio 43215 |
(614) 752-6277
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